
 

CALL FOR NOMINATIONS 

 

A By-Election will be held on May 19, 2021 for 2 positions on the CUPE 543 

Executive Board.  Details regarding the voting process will be published in a 
separate announcement.   
 

Positions 
Available: 

 Secretary-Treasurer 
 Chief Steward  

Nominee 

Requirements: 

 Nominees must be a member in good standing of 

CUPE Local 543.  For the Secretary-Treasurer 
position, nominees must also be bondable. 

Nomination 
Process: 

 Nominations will be received on Wednesday, 
April 21, 2021 during the General Membership 

Meeting. 
 

 

 Individuals wishing to run for office must be 

nominated by another CUPE 543 member in good 
standing.  Self-nominations are not permitted. 

 

 

 Nominees must either: 

o Be in attendance at the April 21, 2021 General 

Membership Meeting, OR 

o Have allowed to be filed at that meeting their 
written consent for the nomination and a valid 

reason for their absence which is acceptable to 
the members and duly witnessed by another 

member 

 

Questions or concerns regarding the nomination process can be e-mailed to 

vote@cupe543.ca. 
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